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Cumberland FA asked Walking Footballers from the Centres across Cumberland to 

complete a short survey to let us know what they wanted the future of this activity to 

look like in the future and what specific support they wanted from the County FA. 

56 replies were received. 
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94% would be 
interested in playing 
against other teams 

from the County 
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60.71% would like the 
scores to be kept 

(competitive) 
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On average most players 
would be willing to 
travel for fixtures 
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monthly fixtures 
26.79% Weekly 
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A summary of further comments on Walking Football in the County 
 

Cumberland FA to get more involved 

Walking v Running is an issue – Rules clarification 

A number of comments on the Rules  

More Walking Football Centres across the County 

Competition may not appeal to everyone – so would be good to minimise losses 

Official Referees 

Newsletter for Cumbrian teams 

Invite teams from Lancashire and the NE for a Northern Cup competition 

Age banding – 50’s, 60’s, 70’s 
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What Respondents liked most about walking 
football? 
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64% of Respondents would like 
food and drink after a match day 
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